
As of July 7, 2021, Rhode Island is the 39th State to Align
State Law with the Federal Tobacco 21 Law that Raised the

Minimum Legal Sale Age for ALL Tobacco Products -
Including Electronic Cigarettes - from 18 to 21.

Statewide Tobacco 21 policy in
effect

No statewide Tobacco 21 policy
but FEDERAL Tobacco 21 in
effect 

Are Rhode Island Retailers Selling Tobacco to Someone Under 21?
Call (401) 462-3441 to Place an ANONYMOUS Complaint

It is Against the Law to Sell Tobacco Products to Anyone Under the Age of 21. 


